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QUEST IONS?  

SURVEY
If you are a livestock producer, and you are interested in having a
USDA Meat Processing facility in the Central Sierra, please fill out

this survey before August 31st 2023.



This survey is intended for livestock producers only 
(cattle, sheep, goat, and pig). 



As the project moves forward, we will have public meetings.




PROPOSED 
USDA MEAT PROCESSING 

FACILITY

CONTACT  F LAV I E  AUDO IN
AT  FAUDO IN@UCANR . EDU

https://ucanr.edu/usdameatprocessing

